From: Linda Cangelosi

To: Bertron, Cara
Date: Monday, February 26, 2018 11:34:25 AM

Dear Cara Bertron,

| am writing to object to Case Number C14H-2018-0013, scheduled for Public Hearing on February 26, 2018 to the Historic
Land Commission.

The proposed LHD is not a cohesive district of buildings representing a cohesive time and place. The
boundaries include and entire subdivision, Smoot, which has no relationship with the others, Terrace Park
or Wendlandt, except that it is adjacent. This "district" is a conglomeration, composed by Denise Younger
to further her agenda. She inappropriately included Smoot, and the Smoot home (Flower Hill) to skew the
results. Adoption of this as an LHD would undermine the intent and purpose of true historic districts.

There are numerous mistakes in the survey, with multiple factual errors.

We, the neighbors & property owners in opposition, have collected signatures on a Petition, with about 25
signers so far, representing over 20% of the land in the district as drawn. Having just started to collect
signatures a week ago, we expect to collect many more.

Particularly, | object to the Flower Hill Foundation being allowed to vote a ballot, as it is not the "proper
property owner" and should not be used to force a LHD simply because of their wrongful inclusion in this
application.

Respectfully,
Linda Cangelosi
606 Oakland Avenue
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